THE SECRETARY.
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April lst, 1915,

Dear g3irs:-
B I am in receipt of your letter of the 26th ultimo
submitting for consideration plan of midship section and general

arrangement of the 3.3.No.189 proposed to be built by you, and
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with regard thereto I have the pleasure to acquaint you that,

- Provided the arrangements as shown and amended be adhered to, the
Rules in all other respects be complied with, and the materiale
and workmanship be to the Society's satiefaction, the vessel will
" be eligible to be classed 100A1.
The steel used in the construction of the vessel should
be made at Works recognized by the Committee and be tested by the
‘Society's Surveyors in accordance with the Rules. -
I Bhall be much obliged if you will be good enough to
favor me with four copies of revised rlans in due course.
Yourse very truly,

Messrs. New York Shipbuilding Co.,

Camden, N. J

.




